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By email:  president@qldbar.asn.au 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Sullivan QC, 
 
 
This year marks the 24th anniversary of the Court of Appeal sitting in the regional 
Courts.  The Court plans to sit in Cairns commencing Monday 18 July 2022, 
provided there is sufficient work set down and there are no restrictions with 
COVID-19. 
 
Please email for the attention of the Registrar, Court of Appeal, 
courtofappeal.registry@justice.qld.gov.au or telephone (07) 3738 7938 to list any 
North Queensland matters for hearing during this week.  If insufficient matters 
have been set down for hearing by 3 June 2022 the sittings will not proceed. 
 
If required, a call over will be held on 13 June 2022 at 9.00 am. 
 
The advantages of an annual North Queensland sittings for the citizens and legal 
profession and for the Court of Appeal are well recognised.  Thank you for your 
continued support in assisting the Court in holding the North Queensland sittings. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
(Karen Antcliff) 
Acting Executive Assistant to the  
Hon Justice Walter Sofronoff 
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